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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Grasshoppers. 

Grasshoppers Dragonflies 

98% 97% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Orange class. 

Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

93% 91% 98% 97% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates  

INSET Day and Platinum Jubilee Day 

INSET 26th May – School Closed  

Jubilee 27th May – School Closed 

School closed from 26th May to 5th June 2022 for half term. 

 

Platinum Jubilee Week 

We will be celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee next week.  

Tuesday will be party day. Children can come in their party clothes ready for a garden party in the 

afternoon. Please note the children will be on the field, weather permitting, so will need 

appropriate footwear. 

A list of party food is outside each classroom, please sign up to an item of food and bring into 

school Monday. Thank you. 

Reminders 

Dogs 

Dogs are not allowed on premises due to Health and Safety reasons. Guide dogs are the only 

exception. Please be aware some children are fearful of even the friendliest of dogs and others 

have allergies.  

This is a no smoking site 

Smoking including e-cigarettes is not allowed as we follow Derbyshire County Council policies and 

guidelines. The school site starts at the green gate on the hill near the entrance to the station.  

Cars 

Please do not park in staff spaces. Earlybirds, Children’s Centre and School staff have allocated 

spaces. If you have a permit, then park near the turning circle. Non-permit holders need to park 

at the spar.   

Litter 

There have been a number of empty cans left on the Nursery pathway. We have litter bins at 

either end of the path. Please keep our site tidy and use the bins provided. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dobbies Community Grow project 

The plants were delivered on Wednesday and have transformed our planters and garden area. A 

huge thank you to our regular parent garden helpers and the parents and grandparents that 

helped to plant them. The children really enjoyed helping with the weeding and planting and will 

continue to water and look after them.  


